
Orange County Drainage District 
CDBG-MIT Regional Mitigation Program 

 Application Available for Review 
 
The Orange County Drainage District CDBG-MIT 
Regional Mitigation Program application is now 
available for review at the OCDD office located at 
8081 Old Hwy 90, Orange, TX 77630 between the 
hours of 8:00 a.m. and 4:00 p.m.  The District 
encourages citizens to participate in the 
development of this applications and to make their 
views known by presenting their opinions, 
comments, and suggestions to Don Carona, General 
Manager, during regular business hours. Written 
comments must be received at the District Office 
located at 8081 Old Hwy 90, Orange, TX by 5:00 p.m. 
on December 16, 2022 to be considered.  For 
additional information, please contact Don Carona at 
409-745-3225 or the grant administrator for the 
project, Melinda Smith, at 903-581-0500 ext. 219.  


